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Comments: | have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft
Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the
management | would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments
into the formal record.

My wife and I live in western Montana and spend a lot of time hiking, fishing, hunting and backpacking in the
backcountry. We have backpacked in the Great Burn Roadless Area, including the Idaho portion.

We have backpacked through the Great Burn area all the way from Hoodoo Pass to Kid Lake on trail #738. We
camped at Goose Lake and passed Fish Lake along the way. At one point we found fish in a lake that isn't even
named! The solitude was wonderful and hopefully the new Forest Plan will keep it so.

Please continue to manage the whole 151,874 acres of the Idaho side of the Hoodoo Roadless Area as
Recommended Wilderness.

We believe that wildlife needs a sanctuary even in winter. Please keep the Hoodoo Roadless area non-
motorized.

Will there be any further protection for Kelly Creek in the new Forest Plan?

Thank you for the opportunity to make our opinions known to you.

Thanks again.



